
 

 
 

End of Year 6 Events and Celebrations 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please find below the plan for our end of year graduation, social evening and fun day. The 
events and dates are the same as were shared at the beginning of the year. To ensure 
these events are fun and safe for all students, and comply with guidelines, each event will 
have a COVID-19 Safety Plan and Risk Assessment.  
 

Graduation Assembly Social Evening Fun Day Jamberoo 

This year’s graduation 
assembly will be held at 
school, in the school hall. The 
Year 6 end of year awards will 
also be presented at this 
event. There will be a limit of 
two guests per graduating 
student. 

An evening for Year 6 
students to gather, play, 
dance and enjoy each other's 
company. A meal will also be 
served, and our theme is 
NEON SPARKLE. 

A day out with Year 6. 
Students will travel by 
return bus to Jamberoo 
Action Park for a day of fun 
with their friends and peers.  

When:   
Tuesday 13 December    
9:30am - 10:30am (approx) 
 
Student Dress Code:  
Full school uniform, wearing 
their Year 6 shirt. 

When:  
Tuesday 13 December   
6:00pm - 8:00pm 
 
Student Dress Code:  
Smart casual  

When:  
Tuesday 6 December 
8:30am - 4:00pm 
 
Student Dress Code:  
Year 6 shirt and mufti 

 
Graduation Assembly 
The Graduation Assembly is to celebrate all our graduating Year 6 students. Speeches will 
be made, and every student will have their name called as they walk to the stage to 
graduate from their primary education. At this assembly, Year 6 awards will also be 
presented. These are a range of awards reflecting high achievement across each of the 
KLAs, citizenship and leadership and recognise specific Year 6 students.  
 
Social Evening  
This is a party event for our students. The social will take place in the school hall and 
playground. Our theme for the night is Neon Sparkle. We call it ‘smart casual’ and 
students are welcome to wear the clothes of their choice as they would to any party eg: 
dresses, skirts, shorts (no board shorts), jumpsuits, trousers… 
 
Jamberoo Action Park Fun Day 
We are excited to be able to return to Jamberoo Action Park for our Year 6 end of year fun 
day. Information specific to this event is in the permission and information note.  
 



The Year 6 Yearbook 
Work on the yearbook will begin in the coming week and students will be publishing their 
pages soon after. Please ensure your child has chosen a variety of photos for their page 
and uploaded those into the google slide attached to the assignment in Google 
Classroom, by the end of this week. We are also encouraging interested students to 
submit possible designs for the yearbook’s front cover. 
 
Last Day of School 
Traditionally, the whole school comes out into the playground and creates an arch and 
farewells Year 6. This is another event that Year 6 look forward to and have asked about 
already. We are discussing what this might look like this year, and we will communicate 
information regarding the last day of school much closer to the date.  
 
Signing of Year 6 t-shirts, yearbooks and hats is being planned for the last day of school 
and students will need their own sharpie/texta/pen to do signing.  
 
Fundraising 
Year 6 held their two fundraising events this year with success. The Team Colours Day and 
the Carnival Sideshow were well received and supported by our school community and 
gave Year 6 an opportunity to be responsible and shine. We would like to extend our 
sincere thanks to all parents and carers of our Year 6 students for the help, support, and 
encouragement you provided your child. We also extend our humble thanks to the many 
parents and carers who purchased hairspray, tattoos, beads, face paints and many other 
resources to make the day a success. Thank you.  
 
In total Year 6 have raised $3250.00. This money is going to be used to fund the social 
evening: all meals, drinks, graduation cupcakes and decorations, plus purchase a gift for 
the school and fund part of the bus fare to Jamberoo Recreation Park. As expressed earlier 
in the year, there will be a Year 6 levy, and this is going to specifically be used to fund the 
entry to Jamberoo Action Park and the remaining bus fare. As you will understand, when 
pricing our events, we have found all costs have increased dramatically since last year. 
 
Parent Assistance 
In the lead up to the social evening, Stage 3 teachers will require some parental assistance 
in preparation for the event. We will be seeking assistance in setting up the hall for the 
evening and in delivering food. We will be purchasing individual meals for students from 
venues in Woonona and will be looking for volunteers to collect the food and deliver it to 
us at the school on the night. If you are interested in and able to help with this event, 
please contact me via the school email at woonona-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au. 
 
Finishing Year 6 and Primary School is an exciting time and we are looking forward to 
celebrating with our students and being able to offer them a wonderful end of year.  
 
Kind Regards 
Emma Phillips and the Stage 3 Teaching Team 
 


